
 

 

 
Ref. U-11011/01/2023-MEC                                                  Dated: 28-06-2023                                                                                                                             

 

NOTICE 
 

Subject: Result of NEET UG (MBBS/BDS) Counselling 2023. 

Kind Attention: State DMEs/ Vice Chancellors/ Secretaries (Medical 
Education) of all states 
 

It is for the information to all States/UTs DME’s that Medical Counselling Committee 

(MCC) of DGHS has received the Result Hard-drive of NEET UG (MBBS/BDS) 

2023 from NTA on 20.06.2023 and is in process of distributing the result. Hence, you 

are requested to authorize a representative from your office to pick up the result Hard-

Drive from the office of DDG(ME), Room No. 355-‘A’ Nirman Bhawan, New 

Delhi. The representatives are requested to carry an ID card and authorization letter 

from your office for authentication.  

The representatives can visit the office from Monday to Friday between 10:30 A.M 

to 5:00 P.M to pick up the result. 

For any other information, you may reach us at 011- 23061110. 

 

 

 

 

Notice posted on: 28-06-2023 

 
 Office of DDG (ME) 
Ph. No.011-23062493 
Fax No. 011-23061907 
Email: adgme@nic.in    
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